
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Thursday 20th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are writing to you regarding the Year 6 End of Year trip to Chessington World of Adventures 
on Friday 27th June 2025. A recreational outing to celebrate the end of the children’s primary 
learning journey. 

In order for your child to go you will need to pay £22.50.  This will cover both the train fare and 
entrance to the theme park.  Given that this is not a curriculum based trip we will not be able to 
take pupils who have not paid the money by the deadline date.  

If you wish for your child to take part in this trip, please ensure payment is made by Friday 4th 
April 2025 to secure your child's place. If payment is not received, your child will remain in school 
on Friday 27th June 2025 and will follow a regular school timetable. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

 
 

 


